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WEEKLY

It has been lovely to welcome parents in over the past couple of weeks for parents
evenings and share your child’s progress. A reminder that our Autumn term parent
questionnaire has been text out and we would like to encourage you to complete it
before it closes on Monday 20th November so that we can continue to ‘be the best
that we can be’.

We raised £150.86 for Children in Need! A huge thank you

This week’s anti bullying focus has allowed the children to reflect on what bullying is
and how we can continue to have clear procedures in place at Barrow. Thank you to
those children, parents and governors who attended our meeting on Wednesday to
review our current policy. We look forward to sharing this with you. Check out our
facebook page to watch a fantastic video that our Happiness Heroes have made to
share a child version with their friends.

DIARY

Fri 1st Dec - FOBS Film night
Thurs 7th Dec - Christmas Jumper Day - Ks2 bring a bottle/ Ks1
chocolate for tombola 
Thurs 7th Dec - Reception class trip to the Pantomime
Fri 8th Dec - Santa Dash
Fri 8th Dec - Y1 & Y2 trip to the Pantomime
Sun 10th Dec - Year 2 and 3 Family Service at Clitheroe URC Church
Wed 13th Dec - KS2 trip to see Shrek the musical
Thurs 14th Dec - Christmas Stay & Play
Thurs 14th Dec - KS2 Carol Service 5pm
Fri 15th Dec - Breakfast with Santa
Fri 15th Dec - Rock Band concert
Wed 20th Dec - KS1 Nativity 2pm 7 5pm
Fri 22nd Dec - Christingle led by Year 4

Year 1 & 2 parents - you will have 

received an email from ‘LCC evolve’ 
Please complete this 

for your child’s visit to the theatre



THIS WEEK

Rooted in God's love, everyone growing together to be the best that we can be.

Stars of the Week

Headteacher Awards

Elm class found Evil Pea had taped Mrs McArdle to the table!

Filming our anti-bullying message



THIS WEEK

NO THURSDAY

AFTER SCHOOL

FOOTBALL ON  

23rd NOVEMBER

He's Behind You!
Volunteers needed to accompany our younger

children to the pantomime Beauty and the Beast at
the Empire Theatre, Blackburn. We require 2 people

on Thursday 7th December to accompany EYFS
children and 2 people on Friday 8th December to

accompany our Y1 and Y2 children. You would need
to be available from 11:30-3:30 and NOT have a

child in that class due to statutory guidance
around ratios.  If you are able to help please phone

or email the office. 

🎨 Rotary Art Competition 🎨
We would love it for our school to have many entries to the Rotary Art Competition this year as we know there are so

many creative children and parents! 
Please encourage your child to create a piece of 2D art up to A2 in size. It should tie in with the theme 'Rebuilding'.

Try and be as creative as possible!
Entry forms will be available from the school office from Monday next week. These need to be returned with the

artwork.
There are only 2 weeks before our local Rotarian returns to pick up our entries so let's get creating!

We can't wait to see what you all create 🎨!

Choir - Mrs Baptie asks for you to please  

practice your songs at home

Join us for our EYFS & KS1 nativity ‘Whoops-a-
Daisy Angel’ 

on Wednesday 20th December.
Tickets are £2 each and families are welcome to buy 

2 tickets for each performance (2pm and 5pm). 
Please return your slip and money

 for tickets to school by Friday 8th December. 

Financial Help for Ribble Valley Households

This month’s collection for Ribble Valley Foodbank
Donations of Christmas goods will be gratefully received - mince pies,

selection boxes, Christmas puddings, advent calendars etc.  
These will be used to make up hampers for families.


